Staying Safe and Healthy

COVID Corner AAA7
with the Area Agency on Aging District 7 \'/
COVID-19 Variants

The virus that causes COVID-19 is constantly changing
through mutation, leading to new variants, including
variants of concern. These have the potential to spread
more easily and quickly than other variants, which
could lead to more cases of COVID-19. You can learn
more at: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/covid-data/covidview/index.html

Information about vaccine providers in our ten core
counties is available at our website at www.aaa7.org or by
calling 1-800-582-7277 Monday through Friday from 8:00 am
until 4:30 pm. This includes Adams, Brown, Gallia, Highland,
Jackson, Lawrence, Pike, Ross, Scioto and Vinton.




